
Good	day,	
	
I	want	to	express	my	discontentement	ad	total	disagreement		with		the		New	
construction	on	the	Angus	Shop	Neighborhood	for	Social	Housing.	
	
I	beleive	this	is	going	to	take	away	the	reason	for	being,		tranquility	,	
security	of	Why	the	owners	of	the	properties	in	the	Angus	neighborhood	bought	
there	homes	here	in	the	first	place.		By	building	social	housing	in	this	
neighborhood		our	properties	will	go	down	in	value	and	who	is	going	to	
compensate	us	for	that	?		Our	clean	and	quite	neighbourhood	won't	be	anymore.	
Please		cancel		this	project.	
	
Cesaria	Laranjeiro	


